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December Month-End Close Delayed for Holidays [1]

December 11, 2016 by normandy.roden [2]

We're setting dates for December close a little later than usual in order to accommodate campus holiday 
schedules.

December month-end close will follow this timeline:

Campus close: Friday, January 6, 2017
System close: Monday, January 9, 2017

Questions?

Contact FinProHelp@cu.edu [3]. 
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